Governor Newsletter
Summer Term 2023

Governors and staff were pleased that all the hard work staff put in to
making Saughall all Saints CofE Primary a great place to learn and grow
was recognised in the recent Ofsted inspection.

Achieving Good is much better than it sounds, and the inspector was
complimentary about many aspects of school life. The full report is

available on the school website.
The great SATs results are a testament to the dedication of staff to
ensure all pupils achieve their potential. There are still some gaps in

knowledge due to COVID closures but over time these are diminishing.

Our annual Governor impact statement has been uploaded onto the

school website which outlines some of the boards activities this year.

The board will be seeking new Governors in the Autumn term as
Governor’s term of office come to an end. If you would like any more
information about what the role entails, please speak to any board
member or email chair@saughallallsaints.cheshire.sch.uk. Being a

Governor is a great way to widen your knowledge of the education
system. Many Governors also find their experience enhances their career
development.

We wish Mr Graham all the best in his new job which is closer to home

and welcome Miss Choi to the teaching team.

We hope you have a lovely summer, OfStEd
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